The yellow lot lines are approximate
boundaries of the proposed lots and the red
ovals are the approximate building
envelopes as proposed.

The unnamed, fish bearing tributary to
Swauk Creek is not identified in the survey.
This aerial photo with the stream layers is
taken from the County’s Assessor’s site and
the location of the streams is slightly

inaccurate. The tributary probably actually
flows closer to the northern boundary of
lots 2 and 3. The critical areas and their
buffers should be field verified and
recorded on the survey prior to approval of
the short plat and building envelopes.




